
Carolyn Lehner 
 

Being a property owner in close proximity to this operation, I am concerned as to the scope of this
requested permit. I am aware there is already a small mining permit for this operation and am
concerned as to the reason for this request. I have just recently become aware of this Public Notice
and have not had time to study details beyond what is included in the public notice.


